
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Thursday 6 June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers   

We wish to welcome you warmly to the Mosaic Partnership Trust family, a Charitable Trust that 
serves our children and young people through ‘integrity, innovation and partnership’ and of which 
Barrs Court Primary School is a founding member.   

We have been on a journey with our schools over the last 18 months in establishing a Primary only 
Trust and are looking forward to working with you and your communities. The Trust formally opened 
on 01 April with two Wiltshire Schools and then was joined by 10 South Gloucestershire Schools on 
01 June.   

As a Trust, we recognise that each school has a unique identity and caters to its community's specific 
needs. However, we believe that through strong collaboration, we can enhance outcomes and 
experiences. We are proud to have a dedicated team of individuals in every school, at the Trust level, 
and wonderful children; people are our priority. 

At Mosaic, we consider ourselves both a family and a team. We will hold regular meetings with school 
staff and in particular with your Headteacher, Mr. Webster. You will receive regular communications 
from your school, along with a termly newsletter from the Trust. 

We look forward to working with you.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Andrew Best - CEO 
For and on behalf of the Mosaic Partnership Trust Central Team and Chair of Trustees 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

 


